
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
247 Station Drive, SE270 
Westwood, MA 02090 

 

 
Construction Update – Final Paving 

May 2022 
 

Dear Neighbor, 

We wanted to let you know that during the week of May 2, 2022, crews will be in your neighborhood for final 
paving along Howard Street in Melrose in the vicinity of 201 Howard Street, 179 Howard Street and 169 Howard 
Street. A map with the locations of the street paving work is on the reverse of this letter. This work is a part of 
the final restoration for the Mystic to Golden Hills Reliability Project – one of several designed to improve the 
reliability of the electric system serving the Greater Boston area.  
 
What You Can Expect  
Final milling and paving will occur between the hours of 7 a.m. – 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. Police officers 
will help direct traffic and assist anyone who needs to get through the work zones. The contractor plans to 
maintain alternating traffic on Howard Street, which may result in some delays. 
 
First, Howard Street will be milled; next, select storm drains and sewer manhole covers will be raised; and then, 
the final topcoat of paving will be done. This work is expected to be completed in three to five days.  
 
Please note: During paving activities, there will be no street parking in the work zones and access to and from 
your property may be temporarily delayed. Pavement needs to cool down before cars can drive on it without 
causing any damage. During construction, you may want to park your car on a side street if you need to get out 
during the day. Please let us know if you have any medical needs or other issues that make access critical. 
 
Due to weather, or unexpected circumstances, work hours may be extended, or the start date may be delayed.   
 
Contact Us 
For more information about this work, please call 1-800-793-2202, or send an email to 
ProjectInfo@eversource.com.  
 
Thank you 
On behalf of the entire Eversource team, thank you for the patience, cooperation, and understanding that 
you’ve extended to us throughout the duration of this Project.  This Project improves the reliability of greater 
Boston’s electric grid, and we are grateful for your partnership in working to accomplish this goal.  
 

Sincerely,  

Paul Graham 

Paul Graham 
Project Manager, Eversource 



 

 
 

Howard Street Construction Map 

 


